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Study discussed, Informed Consent Form signed, 
physical examination given, blood samples taken (if 
applicable), medications recorded. 

 

Quality of Life questionnaires completed, blood samples 
taken, MRI scan performed, exercise capacity assessed, 
physical activity assessed using  two monitors, pregnancy 
test performed (if applicable), fatigue diary issued, 
randomised to receive either Rituximab or placebo infusion, 
changes of medications recorded 

 

First infusion of Rituximab or placebo given, physical 
examination performed, blood samples taken, adverse 
events and changes of medications recorded 

 

Physical examination performed, blood samples taken, adverse 
events and changes of medications 
 

Second infusion of Rituximab or placebo given, physical 
examination performed, blood samples taken, adverse events 
and changes of medications recorded 

Telephone calls by a Research Nurse, adverse events and 
changes of medications recorded 
 

Physical examination performed, Quality of Life 
questionnaires completed, blood samples taken, MRI scan 
performed, exercise capacity assessed, physical activity 
assessed using two monitors, adverse events and changes of 
medications recorded 

 

Physical examination performed, Quality of Life 
questionnaires completed, blood samples taken, adverse 
events and changes of medications recorded 

 

Physical examination performed, Quality of Life 
questionnaires completed, blood samples taken, adverse events 
and changes of medications recorded. Fatigue diary returned 
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